Use of Office of General Counsel. While the Charter and State Law
give the JPFPF the authority to employ counsel, the JPFPF will
consult with the Office of General Counsel (“OGC”) should it find that
the JPFPF needs additional or separate counsel for specific purposes,

including the nature of the work and the fee arrangement.



